
 

 

 

November 12, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

 

Announcement of COVID-19 infection in our company 

（Subsequent announce of 11/9） 

 

Nissan Chemical Corporation (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: KINOSHITA Kojiro; 

hereafter “Nissan Chemical”) regrets to announce that one employee (hereafter “the employee”) 

contracted COVID-19. The employee works at Nissan Chemical’s Head Office (Chuo-ku, Tokyo; 

hereafter “the relevant site”).  

 

The employee was one of the close contacts, which Nissan Chemical announced in the News 

Release on November 9th. On November 10th the employee tested positive for COVID-19 

instructed by the public health center and informed Nissan Chemical. The employee is feeling fine 

and is asymptomatic up to the present. The other of the close contacts had a negative result. 

The employee has worked from home / stood by at home since November 5th. No employee is 

identified as close contact with the employee by the public health center. 

The employee has worked inside the relevant site basically. 

Nissan Chemical, especially its COVID-19 response headquarters headed by CRO, will continue to 

take appropriate actions based on government policies and others. 

The relevant site reopens from November 9th after the disinfection of the employee’s work area is 

finished with a vendor on November 8th as already announced.  

 

The other offices and Plants of Nissan Chemical are operating as normal with enhanced measures 

to prevent COVID-19. In addition, as a result of the cooperation with various related parties, this 

incident has no impact on our business. 

Going forward we will continue to work to prevent the spread of COVID-19 placing top priority on 

safety of our employees and business partners. We would like to ask the understanding of all those 

involved in this endeavor. 

 

■News release on November 9th “Announcement of COVID-19 infection in our company”  

https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2020_11_09.pdf 

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above  

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department  

CSR & Public Relations Office  

 

 

https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2020_11_09.pdf

